
Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the WTS 
March 5, 2000 

The meeting was opened by Albert L. Truesdale, president. 

Administrative reports: 

Sharon Pearson program chair for the 2001 meeting shared her vision for the program. 

Steve McCormick, first vice-president reported on the 200 l meeting. 

William Kostlevy, circulated the secretary-treasurer's report. 

Barry Callen, editor of the journal circulated his report. 

Craig Keen, promotional secretary shared his report. 

Al Truesdale, president shared his report. 

Election of Officers: 

David Bundy was elected Second Vice-President. 

Wesleyan/Holiness Women's Clergy Conference: Susie Stanley reported on the 2000 meeting. 

Fellowship of Young Wesleyan Scholars: Tom Oord reported on the Thursday evening meeting. 

New Business: Concern was expressed about the cultural expectations of our 2002 hosts at Hobe 
Sound Bible College. Bill Kostlevy promised to speak with our 2002 hosts. 

Bill Kostlevy, secretary-treasurer 


